
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

New Jersey Turnpike Authority   
Newark Bay-Hudson County Extension Improvements Program 

Interchange 14 to Interchange 14A   
 

Bayonne Public Information Center Announcement 

 
At the New Jersey Turnpike Authority, driver and community safety and relieving 
traffic congestion and its negative impacts are top priorities. To advance   those 
important goals the NJ Turnpike Authority is undertaking a critical modernization and 
safety program to rebuild the Newark Bay-Hudson County Extension (Extension).  The 
NJ Turnpike Authority will hold the program’s second open house, formally referred 
to as a Public Information Center, to provide residents, public officials, and the small 
business community with information on the Newark Bay-Hudson County Extension 
Improvements Program (the Program).  
 

Join us on: 
Tuesday, May 28, 2024 

6:30-8:30 PM 
Woodrow Wilson School #10  

101 W 56th St., Bayonne, NJ 07002 
 
Participants will have one-on-one opportunities to speak directly with members 
of the Program team and ask them questions, visit information stations, learn 
about employment and small business opportunities, and view a short 
presentation from the NJ Turnpike Authority at 7:00 PM. All are welcome. Public 
parking is available in the school lot. Doors will open at 6:30 PM. 
 
The Program will modernize the Extension to help ensure its safety and sustainability, 
relieve traffic congestion and its harmful impacts, accommodate the current and 
future growth of the adjacent communities and the ports, and address the 
anticipated impacts of climate change. The Program's first project is the 
reconstruction between Interchange 14 in Newark and Interchange 14A in Bayonne 
and Jersey City.  The first project includes the replacement of the Vincent Robert 
Casciano Bridge, known as the Newark Bay Bridge, with new twin cable-stayed 
bridges. Construction for the Program’s first project is scheduled to begin in 2026 and 
last approximately 10-years. Future open houses will be scheduled for subsequent 
projects.  
 
This is an open house, not a public hearing. It is intended to encourage greater 
engagement, dialogue, and interactivity. Interpreters will be on hand to assist in 
Spanish, Tagalog, Arabic, and Polish. Please visit our Program website nbhce.njta.com 
for more information on the Program, to view our Virtual Public Information Center, 
to ask a question or provide a comment, and to pre-register for the in-person Bayonne 
Public Information Center.   

http://www.nbhce.njta.com/

